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Cheshire’s Garden Clubs Win National Award for Their Flower Show
At the recent Awards Luncheon Meeting held by The Federated Garden Clubs of Connecticut, Inc., the two garden clubs in Cheshire received National recognition for their collaborative effort of co-sponsoring a Standard Flower Show last June on the grounds of the Hitchcock-Phillips House.  The Cheshire Garden Club joined with the Suburban Garden Club to produce “Cheshire:  Past, Present and Fuchsia”, a day-long flower show held both inside the 1976 house, home of the Cheshire Historical Society, as well as in tents set up on the surrounding grounds, reflecting the town’s history and the clubs’ commitment to green, sustainable gardening practices.
The show included seven classes in Floral Design; 60 classes in Horticulture, Collections and Displays; three classes in Artistic Crafts; and three educational exhibits on the History of Cheshire; Composting; and Birds. 
An added feature was the exhibit displaying photographs taken by club members featuring gardening-related subjects.

This was a juried show, which scored above 95 points, making it eligible for a National Award.  Both garden clubs are members of The Federated Garden Clubs of Connecticut, Inc. and the National Garden Clubs, Inc.
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Suburban Garden Club past president and overall flower show chairman, Jessica Fischer, is holding up the National Certificate presented to both clubs.    At center, Cheshire Garden Club past president and flower show chairman, Inge Venus, is joined by Ronnie Schoelzel, President of The Federated Garden Clubs of CT, Inc., displaying the National Rosette presented to both clubs.  
Photo by Carol Angus.

